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REVISED LETTER 

October 23, 2017 

 

 

Paula Schilling 

824 Fremont Avenue 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL & US MAIL:  paula8240@gmail.com 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 824 Fremont Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Schilling: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 17, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

recommended that the City Council deny your appeal and grant an extension to June 1, 2018 for 

Item 1 provided snow fencing or barrier is installed to prevent fall hazard by November 3, 2017; 

item 2 is abated; and items 3 and 4 for compliance is June 1, 2018 as indicated in the Correction 

Notice.  Please note that you did not appear. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing will be on November 1, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 City 

Hall.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   Code Enforcement Supervisors 

 Stephan Suon 
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